
River Falls Fire Department 

602 River Falls Road 


Marietta, South Carolina 29661 

(864) 836-3203 


May 8,2013 

Councilman Joe Dill 
Greenville County Council 
301 University Ridge 
Greenville, SC 29601 

Dear Councilman Dill: 

I am writing to provide you with our revised proposal from Durham-Greene, Inc. Construction Co. 
Attached is the new revised proposal. We are seeking to obtain assistance from Greenville County in 
regards to the demolition of the building, asbestos abatement, grading and paving. All of this 
information is provided in the attachment. This will reduce the bond request amount and reduce some 
of the tax burden in our fire district. 

Greatly appreciate your continued support in getting these items funded. Please call if you have 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Terry Hightower, Chairman 
Board of Fire Control 
River Falls Volunteer Fire Department 


